
Parent Advisory Committee to the Superintendent (PACS): Key Communications  

Nov. 29, 2018  

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Laura Lawyer and Jami Pitman are co-chairs: 

¶ We are here to learn, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please bring information 

back to each of our schools, share it, and take back questions or concerns from other parents.  

¶ Please arrange for a parent substitute to attend PAC

http://bellinghamschools.org/news/budget-update-for-2019-20-seeking-input/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bellinghamschools/sets/72157696676472765
http://www.bellinghamschoolsfoundation.org/

